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April 26, 2017

Mr. Peter S. Hays

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re:  Permit M-1992-069 — 83™ Joint Venture Pit
Complaint Against Mining Operation (CT-01 and CT-02): Wright Water Engineering,
Inc. Response to DRMS and Al Regarding the 83" Joint Venture Pit

Dear Peter:

The Division’s April 10, 2017 letter, under which the above-referenced response and letters from
City of Greeley and Boyd Irrigation Company were transmitted to Aggregate Industries, imposed
a thirty (30) day deadline for Aggregate to respond to the report and letters. As we discussed
recently, Aggregate would like an opportunity to meet with the Division prior to completing its
response.

A meeting with the Division has been scheduled for May 12, 2017, which is past the thirty day
deadline. and we are therefore requesting an extension of time to June 2, 2017 to submit the
required responses

Very truly yours,
Lo 7 Dhops

Connie N. Davis
Land Manager

ce: Tetra Tech (via e-mail)
Timothy J. Flanagan (via e-mail)
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